
 
 

WESTMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL 

1157 SAM RITTENBERG BLVD. 

CHARLESTON, SC 29407 

843-571-0321 

 

January 3, 2024 

Dear Parents: 

Enclosed is a copy of the 2024-2025 school year registration form/forms for your family.  

To secure your child’s spot for next year, the form is to be returned no later than January 

31, 2024.  Please keep in mind that all spots are available on a first come first serve basis. 

 

The registration fee is $150 per child and $50.00 for each additional child.  This fee is 

due when the form is returned to secure your spot.  The registration fee is non-

refundable.  Siblings of current students can be registered during the in-house 

registration.    

 

If you have a child interested in entering the program next year this is your chance to 

secure a spot for them.  Just ask for additional forms.  Open registration for the public 

will begin on February 5, 2024. 

 

Enclosed you will find our tuition policy mapping out your choice of three payment options.  

You will need to make a choice by July 1st when the first tuition payment is due.  You will 

receive a tuition contract in June 2024. 

 

As always, I am happy to answer any questions and assist you in any way. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alicia Crosby 

Director 

www.wpscharleston.org 

preschool@wpccharleston.org 

 

http://www.wpscharleston.org/
mailto:preschool@wpccharleston.org

